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Hexatronic - Sequential Improvement – Further Market Rebound in Late 
2024
Redeye raises its forecasts and Base Case following Hexatronic’s Q2 report, showing a solid sequential 
increase in sales, gross, and EBITA margins. While more and more points towards a market rebound in 
late 2024, we do not expect an as strong market as in late 2021 to mid-2023 – partly as interest rates 
remains rather high.

Read more and download the Research Update.
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